
 

 

 

 
 

26th May 2022 
 
Email to Parents and Carers 
 

Parent Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
As we reach the end of another half term I have a few updates: 
  
Parent Governor 
We are looking to appoint two new parent governors.  If any parents are interested in this 
exciting way of supporting the school you are welcome to email me and to discuss what the 
role involves. I have attached the letter and nomination forms and the timescale for 
elections.  We have two governors with experience of being parent governors who would also 
be very happy to talk to parents interested in the role. 
  
Arbor Portal 
You should have all received an email about how to sign up to our new parent communication 
system.  If you are finding accessing the new system a challenge the office will be able to help. 
  
Attendance 
We are monitoring student attendance closely as we come towards the end of the year.  If 
your son or daughter’s attendance drops below 90% you will receive a 90% letter to alert you 
to this.  If you have concerns, please contact your child's Pastoral Lead to discuss how we can 
support you to ensure that your son or daughter has good attendance. 
  
Coffee Afternoon 
Will be holding our Friends of the Park AGM on Wed 6th July at 2pm.  We would like to elect 
new committee.  The Friends account balance is looking healthy, so we need a committee to 
make the decision with the staff about how the spend the money. 
  
Early Closure 
Just a reminder that record of achievement ceremony for our Y11 leavers is on Friday 
24th June.  School will finish at 1.30pm for Y7, Y8, Y9 and Y10 students. Taxi’s will be 
on-site at 1.30pm to collect students who go home on transport. 
  
Enjoy the half term break and the Jubilee celebrations 
 
Kind regards 
  
Paul Walsh: Headteacher 
 
https://thepark.surrey.sch.uk/  

  
Onslow Crescent, Woking, Surrey GU22 7AT 
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